From: Christopher Wilkins

To: Doug Young
Date: March 03, 2017

Subject: Request for Info - 0206-EX-ST-2017

Message:

This application has been updated to use a unique mission identifier (1363 for this mission) which
SpaceX will be using to identify all subsequent missions.

This is motivated by the potential issue brought up in this correspondence, where the previous method of
flight numbering resulted in a duplication of usage in the STA applications when the customer for a
particular flight of the launch vehicle were swapped.



